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Dear Families, 

 

I hope you have had a lovely Easter and made the most of the 

glorious weather. Many people have mentioned to me how lovely it is 

to hear the birds sing and have been enjoying the opportunity to 

spend time together as families enjoying the simple things. This is 

the beautiful view that Mrs Hindle has been enjoying on her daily 

walks with her family and dog. 

  

Keeping our school community together 

 

School has remained open for the Easter period 

and bank holidays in order to support our key 

workers. This week we made an egg tree, with 

messages from the staff and children, thanking all 

of the people that we know are working all the 

hours there are to keep people safe. We also 

covered the back gates of the school with blue 

hearts to show our appreciation for the NHS. Art work created by the children attending 

school, will also be part of the Stockport NHS Corridor of Hope at Stepping Hill. On 

Thursday at 8.00pm I will be banging my frying pan to say a huge thank you to all our Nevill 

Road families who are working on the front line and carrying out vital roles during this time.  

 

I have received many lovely emails this week hearing all about the activities that the children 

have been taking part in at home including baking, DIY and growing plants. Mrs Pratt has also 

been busy growing things and currently has over 100 sunflowers in her house! 

          
  

Please keep sending in your messages and photos to 

headteacher@nevillroad-jun.stockport.sch.uk  or tweet to @NRJuniors.               



Easter Egg Hunt Challenge 

The Easter bunny has been very busy over Easter and more photos have been sent of the 

wonderful Easter eggs that the children and staff have been creating and displaying. 

                    
 

We miss you! 

The staff are all really missing the children and families and wanted to say hello to you all. 

We have also been working on a little surprise for you…!!! ***WATCH THIS SPACE*** 

                      

                       

              

Home Learning 

This week, the teachers will once again be setting assignments for the children to complete 

at home. Mrs Jordan has found a fantastic resource at www.whiterosemaths.com (home 

learning section) which follows the same strategies that we use in school to teach maths. 

There are also step by step video clips to help you work through each question. 

Wishing you and your families all the very best, please keep well and stay safe.  

Kind regards 

Mrs Cliff  


